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NOTICE

As per the guidelines of AICTE, our Institute is observing “Anti

Ragging Week” from 12th-18th August, 2023. In connection to

the observance, the Anti Ragging Cell of the Institute is organizing

a Seminar on 12th August 2023 at 1.30 p.m. (Venue: Seminar

Hall).

All the Anti Ragging student members and Hostel students of the

Institute are hereby advised to mandatorily participate in the

above program.

Sd/-
Dr. K. Prabakaran
Dy. Registrar


